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Summary: This paper provides an update on the implementation of the campaign(s) 
of the Executive Committee member 
Retention  

Aim: Does involvement with the SU correlate with good student 
retention/continuation rates? 

 

Objective(s):  

1. Email key stake holders to register interest and begin process COMPLETE 

2. Collect Data and analyse   
NOT STARTED 

3. Create Report NOT STARTED 

4. Use Recommendations to Create Working Group   
NOT STARTED 

Updates: 
1. Email was sent to key stake holders and experts. Awaiting reply to finalise data needed 
and then will begin data analysis.  
 
 
Other relevant updates: 
Conversations about graduation being moved to July have restarted and are looking 
positive. This does however, mean re-submitters will not be able to graduate with their class 
in the ceremony. 
The Union is about to enter into an agreement with CoWA (College of West Anglia) 
regarding Veterinary Nursing students and their ability to use our services which is an 
exciting step forward! UPDATE: This has now happened! Vet Nursing Students can now be 
committee members of societies!  
I’ll be looking into vision visits to the open university to look into how we can better represent 
degree apprenticeship students. UPDATE: Email has been sent, waiting to secure dates for 
visits. 
I’m writing to local MPs to discuss the Let’s Be Honest report as well as the possibility of 
student discounted public transport in Cambridge. UPDATE: Both MPs have replied, setting 
up dates currently. 
Peter Taylor House will be opening on October 2nd – I invite you all to attend! UPDATE: 
Hope you love it!  
Nicola Dandridge (CEO of office for students) will be visiting us on October 30th [Verbal 
Update] 
Principles of Partnership were launched this month! These highlight the importance of 
students as partners and is a really exciting time for us all. It gives us a real framework to 
lobby and challenge the university with as well as be involved in conversations we never 
could before! It’s looking really positive. Here’s a link to the framework; 
https://www.angliastudent.com/represent/partnership/  
Dance Studio *Check if can be shared* 

 

FVC/LEDIC are asked to DISCUSS 

https://www.angliastudent.com/represent/partnership/
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